
 
Endorsing ‘FS’ on SystmOne 

 

NHS Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group 
 

 

 SystmOne has now added the ‘FS’ endorsement functionality which will allow prescribers to indicate whether a 

product is being used for the treatment of a sexually transmitted diseases (STDs) and therefore should be 

supplied to the patient free of charge on a FP10. 

This is in line with existing legislation under the NHS Act 2006, which provides free of charge treatment for STDs. 

There is no specific list of products which can be endorsed with ‘FS’ and prescribers are asked to use their 

clinical discretion when prescribing items for STD treatments.  This also means that the FS endorsement box will 

appear next to most medication on SystmOne. 

 

 

 

 

Its important prescribers ensure that ‘FS’ endorsement is only ticked when supplying treatments for STDs. 

 

For more guidance on free supply of sexual health treatment, please see the PSNC factsheet here 

 
▪  The ‘FS’ box can 

be ticked here, 
when 
prescribing 
treatment for 
STDs 
 

https://psnc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/FS-endorsement-factsheet.pdf

